
FOLS (Friends of Loudwater School) 

                   Newsletter 

 

Bubbles and Bingo 

 
Our first bubbles and bingo night was a great success raising £650! Great fun was 

had by all and we are hoping to run another one at Christmas! 

 

  

Bags to School  

Thank you to everyone that bought bags to school for the 

collection – it was our best yet raising £132! 

 

School Discos 
 

Our school discos in March helped raise £262. 

 

Wheels on the Bus Fund 

 
Our wheels on the bus fund has so far raised £345.00 This money 

has been used to help reduce the cost of the Kew Gardens trip 

for all children. We will continue to put 10% of all monies raised 

into a pot to help offset the cost of trips. 
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Summer Fete 

 

 
We need your help! Our summer fete is the biggest fundraiser of 

the year. If you are able to help – even for an hour – please see 

a member of the FOLS team. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 Easy Fundraising 

Don’t forget we also have our Easyfundraising account for your 

shopping!  The balance raised so far on this account is 

£1442.95.  Don’t forget to subscribe to this free money for the 

school.   Just follow this link: - 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/loudwatercombined/ 

 

 

 

 

Moving House? 

Don’t forget if you are moving house and sell with Thompson 

Wilson they will kindly   donate £250.00 towards our school. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/loudwatercombined/

